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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your Draft Revised Forest Plan. 

 

The Manti-La Sal is a beautiful spot, and I think the Forest Service should analyze the Conservation Alternative in

the upcoming Draft Environmental Impact Statement. 

 

In particular, I think it is most important to protect old-growth forest and riparian areas.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


